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THE PRIME MINISTER 28 July 1988
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Thank you so much for sending me the books on Benjamim

Franklin. It is a great delight to have them and I look

forward to some very enjoyable reading during the summer

break.

We were so delighted to see you over here for the

William and Mary Tercentenary celebrations: your gesture in
coming was very much appreciated.

With warm regards.

Mr. Chief Justice Warren E. Burger


